TOWN OF GREENVILLE COUNCIL EXECUTIVE SESSION

The Town Council met this date: December 16, 2002 at 7:00 PM.M with all Councilmembers present to address personnel issues. Discussed was salary requirements for the year 2003. Gary Getrost, Utility Supt. apprised the members of his recommendation (s) and concerns. Gary stated he believed the current salary of Janice Gibson and Shiela Moore were adequate but should be reviewed during the first quarter of 2003. Gary also stated that W. Lee Smith, Utility Operator should receive an increase since his performance warrants an increase. Council President Ted Miller stated this would be brought up at the regular meeting following this session.

I hereby certify the above is true and correct.

ack Sprøgler Herk Treasurer